
 
 
November 22, 2024 
 
To All Residents and Resident Families 
 
Due to the current postal strike, November invoices that are normally mailed have not been sent out. If 
you would like to pick up your invoice, please see Theresa Thompson at the reception desk, or Carol/Liz 
in the Finance Department. Any invoices not picked up will be put in the mail at the conclusion of the 
postal strike. 
 
Invoices that are normally emailed have also been delayed due to an ongoing issue with our accounting 
software that prevents invoices being emailed to Gmail email accounts. This issue was supposed to be 
resolved this morning but has now been delayed until Monday. 
 
As soon as the issue has been resolved, we will email November invoices to residents/families who 
normally receive invoices by email.  
 
If you normally have your invoice sent through Canada Post and would like to switch to email going 
forward, please contact me at 902-538-3118 Ext 5102. 
 
Thank-you 
 
 
Carol Breckon 
Director of Finance 


